Council Roundup 
 
The Newberg City Council met for their regularly scheduled meeting on Tuesday February 18th, 2025, and the following transpired: 
1. City Manager Worthey gave his year-end statistical report 
1. Council heard from the legal team regarding the Ex-Parte Contact Training
1. ODOT gave a presentation regarding the Newberg Urban Design Verification Study, asking for design direction from council
1. Ordinance 2025-2933 was passed unanimously
1. Council made a motion to schedule a work session along with Taste Newberg, NDC and the Chamber of Commerce to discuss a solution for the spending of TLT funds regarding these entities.
1. Council discussed the potential Transfer of the TVF&R Station 20
1. The Traffic Safety Commission gave an update to Council

